 Oscars out of school care, who provide an out of school care service within Heriot Primary School, Foxbar and St.Peter’s Primary School, Glenburn, will be running holiday cover over the Easter School Break. Our holiday cover will be held within St.Peter’s Primary School, Braehead Road, Glenburn. This will run from Mon 4th April until Fri 8th April and Mon 11th April until Thurs 14th April. Our opening times are 7.30am until 6.00pm. For more information and costs please contact Angela on 07989236184 or email oscars519@aol.co.uk  
We are also now registering out of school care places for the new school term in Aug


